
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

September 14, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Shells and Cheese & Popcorn Chicken  

 Salad Bar   

 Carrot Sticks   

 Chickpeas   

 Fresh Fruit   

 Milk  

 

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None Today  

   

1. Do you want to help people in our community? Early Act Club is sponsoring a 

canned food drive for St. Cletus’ food pantry. The pantry provides non-perishable 

food items, paper goods, and some personal supplies to approximately 200 families in 

our community to help supplement their needs and ease their worries. They also 

provide emergency food assistance. Please bring non-perishable food items or 

toiletries to advisory. The advisory that collects the most items will win a pizza party. 

See Mrs. Rupert if you have any questions.   

 

2. Are you interested in helping our community while having fun with friends? You 

have 2 opportunities for service hours through the Early Act Club. On Friday, 

September 22
nd

, the club needs help after school delivering canned goods to St. 

Cletus. Also, we are having a car wash to benefit the District 105 Foundation at 

Seventh Avenue School on Sunday, September 24
th

. Join the fun and make a 

difference. See Mrs. Rupert in room 109 for details.  

 

3. As you know, the recent hurricanes in Texas and Florida have caused great 

destruction and the need for support is tremendous. All of our schools and students 

have discussed ways to help. D105 is coming together to support the organization 

Share Your Soles. This is an organization that Gurrie’s Every Monday Matters 

service club has worked with over the years and they have organized a hurricane 

relief effort for both regions. Share Your Soles is a non-profit organization that 

provides people around the world with gently worn/new shoes to those in greatest 

need around the world. They are based in the Chicago area and Gurrie – District 105 

kids have not only donated to this organization in the past, but also helped sort and 

organize foot wear at their warehouse in Chicago.  

 

       Share Your Soles is now looking to provide help and support to those in need in  

       Texas and Florida by collecting and then sending the following items:  

 

        Men & Women’s work boots   (Gently worn/new condition – all sizes) 

        Men & Women’s wellie “rain boots”  (Gently worn/new condition – all size) 

        Disposable baby diapers   (All sizes) 



        Baby formula     (New and Unopened) 

        Men, Women & Children White Work Socks (New-all sizes) 

 

        **They are NOT collecting clothing** 

 

        We are reaching out to all of you and asking that if you are looking for a way to    

        support hose in need in these areas, to please consider donating by bringing one or     

        more of the item(s) listed above to Gurrie and dropping off no later than this Friday    

       (September 15
th

) at 3 pm. Items will be collected and delivered to Share Your Soles   

        this weekend by members of our Every Monday Matters service club.  

        Check with your advisors or the office if you have any questions.  

 

4. Last minute change, the PTO will be serving ice cream sandwiches instead of nachos 

on Friday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


